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Team visits India on the UPI project 
 

 
 

Members of the Delegation from the Central Bank of Trinidad and Tobago (CBTT) and the Ministry of Digital Transformation 

(MDT) attending meetings in India with officials from the Reserve Bank of India, the National Payments Corporation of India 

(NPCI), the NPCI International Payments Limited (NIPL) 

 

 
 

PORT OF SPAIN, TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO. February 7, 2025 – A team from the Central Bank of 

Trinidad and Tobago (CBTT) and the Ministry of Digital Transformation (MDT) visited India this week to 

advance collaboration on the Unified Payments Infrastructure (UPI) fast payments solution. 

 

The team held discussions in Mumbai and Hyderabad with officials from the Reserve Bank of India, the 

National Payments Corporation of India (NPCI), the NPCI International Payments Limited (NIPL), 

commercial banks and other financial entities.  

 

The team was able to observe first hand how UPI worked seamlessly for India’s vast population and 

benefited from the open sharing of experiences by the Indian authorities in implementing this important 

national project.  

 

The team was headed by Mr. Alister Noel (CBTT) and included Mr. Wayne Nakhid and Mr. Ernest Williams 

(both MDT), and Ms. Wendy D’arbasie and Mrs. Keisha Lashley (both CBTT).  

 

Read here for more on UPI in Trinidad and Tobago.  

 

End  

mailto:info@central-bank.org.tt
https://www.central-bank.org.tt/sites/default/files/latest-news/public-education-note-series-why-upi-will-be-a-game-changer-in-trinidad-an-tobago-november2024.pdf

